
Schools in England face budget cuts, job losses, increasing 
workloads, and unpaid overtime due to government 
underfunding.

We need you to speak up for your school in UNISON’s consultative 
ballot. We want to know what you think, and what you are prepared 
to do, to help us stop workload increases and to defend terms and 
conditions and jobs.

The online consultation opens on 22 January 2019 – it’s just 
three simple questions and your answers will help us in our campaign.

Please have your say.

Get your vote: 
Make sure that we have your current email address at  
unison.org.uk/myunison

Not in UNISON? You can join us today and speak up for 
your school. Go to joinunison.org or call us on  
0800 0 857 857.

unison.org.uk/speakupforschools
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